
Hello 
 
Just wished to voice my concern with the homeless hub being located at the Black 
Pearl.  I am totally against it being located there  
 
I am concerned with the safety of children.  
 
First, there are many grade as well as high schools in the vicinity.  
 
Furthermore, there are a lot of young families with children and new developments  of 
housing in this area.   
 
Lastly local business, especially toy stores (mastermind) will be affected by this hub 
location.  
 
With the introduction of addition/mental illness comes and increase in crime. Look no 
further than the downtown core and the many businesses that have had their glass 
windows destroyed  
 
I am totally against this hub being built  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sangev Bharij MRT(MR)(R) 
 


